Sylvia Lambert

As a former 23-year Minnesota resident who learned about and consumed, then and now,
Minnesota wild rice, and who is deeply concerned about its importance, I am asking the Minnesota
Pollution Control Agency to respect the Indigenous people who take care of this healthy food, and
ask the Agency to immediately focus on your job of controlling the impaired waters.

Thank you.



